New Primary Curriculum
The Government have released a New National Curriculum which is to be implemented from September 2014. The national curriculum aims to provide pupils with an introduction to the essential knowledge that they need to be educated citizens.  It introduces pupils to the best that has been thought and said; and helps engender an appreciation of human creativity and achievement.
For further information please visit https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-curriculum-in-england-framework-for-key-stages-1-to-4/the-national-curriculum-in-england-framework-for-key-stages-1-to-4 

Please find below the Curriculum Maps that our staff have planned for the 2014-15 Academic Year.
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